CITY OF ROSEBURG
HOMELESS COMMISSION — POSSIBLE QUORUM

Monday, March 24, 2025

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that members of the Roseburg Homeless Commission will be
touring the Gary Leif Navigation Center, Monday, March 24™, beginning at 11:00 a.m.
Although a quorum of the Homeless Commission may be present for the tour, no
deliberation on City matters will occur and no formal action will be taken.

Anyone desiring more information regarding this notice may contact the City Recorder's
Office at 541-492-6866.

er%ms

Amy Nyted O
City Recorder

Dated: March 20, 2025




